EUREKA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

W.C. KAMPSCHROEDER, SUPT.

EUREKA, KANSAS

May 7, 1941

Dr. PForrest C. Allen
Director Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I want to let you know that the
Fureka people enjoyed your address im-
mensely and that the boys certainly
have reacted very favorably to the things
which you called to their attention. Ve
consider your address the finest which we
have had at our athletic banquets. I want
to thank you personally and also in behalfl
of the boys for the fine things which you
did for us May L.

I am enclosing the mats which you
asked me to return. |

Sincerely yours,

M. C. fippeboetn
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